This year marks the 10-
year anniversary of the

Casa Verde Inquest.
That inquest looked into the

2001 death of two residents at

the hands of another resident
living at the Casa Verde
nursing home in Toronto and

made many recommendations

to keep residents safer. Years
later, few of these
recommendations have been
acted on by the province.

For Bus Pick-up and more information,
please go to www.timetocareontario.ca or

email HCWCC®@cupe.on.ca or call CUPE

Ontario at 905-739-9739

Time to Care

MEMORIAL

A ceremony of

remembrance for those impacted

by violence
and inadequate care

in long-term care homes.

Thursday October 1 2015

International Day of Older Person's

Queen’s Park

11 amto 12 noon

CUPE Ontario Health Care
Workers Coordinating
Committee (HCWCC) and
the Ontario Council of
Hospital Unions (OCHU)
have worked with the
Ontario Health Coalition to
commemorate this
anniversary with a memorial
for residents who have died
as a result of homicide while
living in long-term care
homes.

Join us to remember those
who have died due to

homicide and to demand the

Ontario government
implement the coroner’s
recommendations of a
minimum care standard to
meet the care needs of
residents in long-term care

and to protect against harm.

Leb’s take action.
Make a care standard for
nursing homeresidents thelaw.
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